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ESEASA

European Union Aviation Safety Agency

FAQ n.104970

FAQs:
Lithium Batteries, Supplemental Type Certificates

Question:

Will EASA issue an Airworthiness Directive to replace all Emergency
Locator Transmitters and Underwater Locator Devices currently installed,
if TSO/ ETSO standards are not acceptable to EASA?

Answer:
No action/initiative (in coordination with FAA) was taken so far.

Last updated:
19/10/2019

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/fag/104970
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